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When I lived in another region of the USA and was determining where to move, a 

major reason for choosing Oregon was the superior voting rights that enshrined 

democracy that made valid voting as available as possible. This initiative to make in-

person voting the standard is a step in the WRONG direction. If it is enacted it will be 

one less reason of what makes this new home of mine a healthier state than where I 

came from. This is an initiative to deliberately reduce our countrymen's political 

agency and frankly I find it to be unamerican. 


